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TO: MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
State

SB 1773 (Soto) MTA Benefit Assessment Districts

The Senate Local Government Committee today approved SB 1773 on a 5-1 vote. This
measure implements a one-year appeals process for MTA’s Benefit Assessment Districts
and is an element of the MTA’s Legislative Program. The bill was amended to implement
the one-year appeals process on July 1, 2004 50 as not to retroactively invalidate any existing
appeals. The MTA sponsored this legislation.

If you have any questions concerning the State Brief please contact Michael Turner,
Government Relations Manager, at (213) 922-2122 or Kimberly Yu, Government Relations
Officer, at (213) 9224145.
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